
GREETINGS! NGĀ MIHI!

50 YEARS OF DEDICATION
A Choral Evening Service 
Last Sunday, we gathered to commemorate the 50th 
anniversary of our Cathedral Chancel. The service 
resonated with the melodies of cherished repertoire 
from its original dedication in 1973, featuring timeless 
compositions by Parry, Vaughan Williams, Byrd, Howells, 
and others.

We extend our heartfelt appreciation to all who joined us 
in celebrating this significant milestone and contributed 
to making the service a truly memorable event.

THE SIGNING OF THE FIRST CONSTITUTION 
OF OUR PROVINCE 
St Stephen’s Chapel, Judges Bay
The service held on Wednesday, 14th June, inside 
the beautiful St. Stephen’s Chapel was a success, 
commemorating the historic signing of the first 
Constitution of our Province on its altar in 1857. 

The occasion was made even more memorable by the 
music performed by the choir, creating a truly beautiful 
and cherished memory for all who attended. The service 
celebrated the chapel’s rich history and architectural 
beauty. Thank you to everyone who attended. 

Many blessings, 
Dean Anne

A reminder NOT to leave anything visible or valuable in your car when parked at the Cathedral that 
opportunist walking through might be tempted to take. We have had a couple of cars broken 

into in the last month which is a worrying sign.



SUNDAY SERVICES
Sunday 18 June
11th Sunday of Ordinary Time/Te Rātapu Tekau mā tahi o He wā noa iho
8AM EUCHARIST Bishop Selwyn Chapel 
9AM HOLY COMMUNION St Stephen’s Chapel, Judges Bay
10AM CHORAL EUCHARIST Cathedral Nave
READINGS	 Exod 19:2-8a		  Psalm 100
	  	 Romans 5:1-8		  Matt 9:35-10:8
5PM CHORAL EVENSONG Cathedral Chancel
8PM TAIZÉ PRAYER Bishop Selwyn Chapel

See All Services

 

GET A COPY OF THE BOOK IN THE HOLY TRINITY 
CATHEDRAL OFFICE 
All proceeds will be donated to Auckland City Mission
In honor of the special service held at St. Stephen’s Chapel, Rev. Dr. 
Warren Limbrick has generously left a few copies of his book in our 
office. The book talks about the rich history and significance of the 
Judges Bay Chapels.

Copies of the book are now available for $10 each. We invite you to 
grab a copy and support a worthy cause, as all proceeds from the book 
sales will be donated to the Auckland City Mission.

MORNING TEA AND WORSHIP
Wednesday 14 June 
St. Patrick’s Cathedral, Auckland
We recently had a heartwarming morning tea and worship session as 
part of our Prayer for Christian Unity. The clergy and staff of Holy Trinity 
Cathedral and St. Patrick’s Cathedral gathered together for a time of 
fellowship and prayer. 

The morning tea and worship session provided a precious opportunity 
to connect and share in the spirit of togetherness.

SPECIAL SHOWING OF THE JOHN WILSON 
GALLERY ARTWORKS 
On Tuesday night, June 13, we had a special showing of the artworks 
for the Friends of the John Wilson Gallery, featuring a captivating talk 
by the curator, Aleksandra Petrovic. She shared the stories behind the 
artists and their works, while highlighting the gallery’s main theme of 
world building. 
You can now view the artworks at your own leisure in the gallery located 
downstairs from the Visitors’ Centre. If you’d like to enjoy events like 
these, join the Friends of John Wilson Gallery by contacting Maria
Beer, Events and Marketing Manager.

Contact Maria
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MARY IN THE SCRIPTURES
7-8:30pm, Mondays 19 & 26 June, 03 & 10 July, ZOOM
Led by Kieran Fenn fms, a seasoned Bible scholar with experience in 
adult education, discover how Mary’s journey throughout the Scriptures 
continues to resonate with all people today. Through four engaging 
sessions, get a deeper understanding of Mary’s presence and signifcance 
in the biblical scriptures. Admission is free and koha is appreciated to 
support ongoing programs. 

Please register below to attend. All are welcomed! 

Learn More Register Here

SEA SUNDAY SERVICE
5pm Sunday 2 July
Holy Trinity Cathedral
Sea Sunday is an annual celebration where churches around the world 
gather together to recognize the important role that seafarers play in 
global trade and commerce, as well as their sacrifices and hardships 
endured while working at sea for extended periods. 

Let us come together in solidarity to express our gratitude, offer 
prayers, and stand as advocates for the well-being and rights of 
seafarers. All are welcomed! 

The Religious Diversity Centre of Aotearoa/New Zealand is pleased to invite faith communities 
of all kinds to our series of webinars titled “Building a Climate of Hope.” On 21 June, we will have 
the privilege of hearing from Rabbi Dean Shapiro, who will share insights on the topic of “Hope 
of Aotearoa New Zealand’s Future.” We recognize the urgent need to care for God’s Creation and 
the risks posed by the changing climate to ourselves and many species. See you there! 

Register Now
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DONATE TO AUCKLAND CITY MISSION 
Please consider donating food to help our most vulnerable neighbours
As many of you know, each week, the Cathedral collects food items
to donate to the Auckland City Mission which cares for the many
Aucklanders who go homeless or hungry throughout the year.
We encourage our community to bring what you can to place in our
Auckland City Mission collection baskets. Non-perishable goods only,
please.

Thank you for supporting this important ministry.  

Learn More

JAMMIES FOR JUNE
Can you help NZ kids by donating Jammies?
Too many children are being admitted to Kidz First Hospital with 
respiratory illnesses because they live in cold damp houses. 
Let’s put an end to this! Jammies for June plan to distribute 10,000 
Jammies to children at Kidz First and the 76 primary schools the 
Foundation support through the Mana Kidz School Health programme. 
This year as well as sending pajamas you can warm up winter for our 
littlest patients by donating a virtual pair of jammies to put on the line! 
This will get new jammies and other essential winter warm-up items to a 
child in hospital or living in a cold damp home. 
Donations of Pajamas can be left at the Cathedral.
Find out more about Jammies for June below. Learn More

JOIN THE WELCOMING TEAM
We are looking for people with a passion for art, architecture, and the 
history and traditions of the Anglican Church in Aotearoa New Zealand.
A sincere thank you goes out to all the Cathedral welcomers who have 
been dedicating 35 hours a week of their time to warmly greet and assist 
visitors at Holy Trinity Cathedral. Your commitment and enthusiasm have 
created a welcoming environment for guests to experience the beauty of 
the cathedral. We truly appreciate your valuable contribution. 

If you’re Interested in joining our friendly team as a Cathedral welcomer, 
please contact Geoff Styles, our Cathedral welcomers’ coordinator.

Contact Geoff

THE CATHEDRAL TRUST
Supporting and growing our ministry, music and mission
The Holy Trinity Cathedral Trust for Ministry, Music and Mission has
been launched to provide an enduring source of revenue to support the
“core business” of our Cathedral – being its ministry, music and mission.
Your prayerful consideration of support for this new venture is
welcomed, as it will provide a source of income to support the work of
the Cathedral that will outlast us all.

To learn more about the Cathedral Trust, please visit our website below.

Learn More
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KEEP IN TOUCH:

LIVING GOD’S LOVE - Kia noho tātou i te Atua aroha
WELCOMING ALL - Manaakitanga te katoa
WORSHIPPING GOD - Koropikōria te Atua

NOURISHING COMMUNITY - E whaipainga ana te iwi whānui
EMPOWERING ACTION - Mahi whakamana

CATHEDRAL OFFICE
Mon - Thurs | 10am - 3pm

(09) 303 9500 | office@holy-trinity.org.nz

DEAN - The Very Reverend Anne Mills | 027 680 5922
PRECENTOR - The Reverend Ivica Gregurec | 027 319 6709

DEAN’S WARDEN - Paul Bushnell | epunist@icloud.com
PEOPLE’S WARDEN - Neil Ridgway | neil@asona.co.nz

CATHEDRAL PLEDGE RECORDER - David Grove | dbgrovenz@gmail.com

WEEKLY PRAYERS
A prayer for the week
 
Almighty God,
by your grace alone
we are accepted and called to your service;
strengthen us by your Holy Spirit and empower our calling;
through Jesus Christ our Lord.
Amen.

We pray for those who have died and those who mourn.
May the departed rest in peace and rise in glory. 

CATHEDRAL PRAYER CHAIN
The Cathedral Prayer Chain is a group of parishioners committed to 
respond promptly to any requests for prayer.

If you would like to be in contact with someone about a prayer, please 
contact: Lynette Wright | 09 845 0260

All prayers are treated as confidential.

Discover More

SUPPORT US

About Your Donation

Regular gifting significantly 
supports this Cathedral’s life 
and mission. Every donation, 
irrespective of size, will 
support the ongoing life of 
Holy Trinity Cathedral and will 
be gratefully appreciated by 
the many who visit and enjoy 
our place.

YOUR SUPPORT COUNTS

Details for one-off donation:

BNZ NEWMARKET:
02-0192-0031919-00
Ref: DONATION <Your name>

Planned Giving Form

CATHEDRAL SERIVCES

MONDAY - THURSDAY 
12:15PM MIDDAY EUCHARIST
Marsden Chapel
 
WEDNESDAY
6PM CHORAL* EVENSONG 
Cathedral Chancel

*during term time

SUNDAY
8AM EUCHARIST 
Bishop Selwyn Chapel
9AM HOLY COMMUNION 
St Stephen’s Chapel, Judge’s Bay
10AM CHORAL* EUCHARIST 
Cathedral Nave
5PM CHORAL* EVENSONG
Cathedral Chancel
8PM TAIZÉ PRAYER*    
Bishop Selwyn Chapel
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